
The Dudley Woman’s Club joined forces with the Dudley Police De-
partment to establish the Sgt. Pam Daniels Memorial Care Kits for 
Kids program in 2015. 

 

Imagine the fear a child experiences when police come into their 
home to break up a domestic dispute, arrest a parent or remove 
the child from a dangerous situation.   

 

Care Kits are backpacks with comfort and care items for children in 
crisis or suddenly removed from their home or parents. Dudley po-
lice officers carry the Care Kits in their cruisers to give on-the-scene 
comfort and about 48 hours of essentials to ease children while 
transitioning to foster care, or simply needing short-term comfort. 

 

The Dudley Woman’s Club collaborated with 
Police Chief Steven Wojnar, Dudley-Charlton 
Regional School Superintendent Gregg Desto, 
and representatives of New Hope and the 
state Department of Children and Families in 
developing this club program.  
 


